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After the annori mirabili of 2016 and 2017, the period July 2018-2019 was relatively quiet in 
terms of major discoveries in Cosmology.  
 
In spite of this, the Cosmology Section seems to be doing well under the groups.io platform. 
We have averaged about 4 new threads per week and our membership has remained 
constant at 12 members. Strangely, we have 15 addresses on file.   
 
I'd like to thank the contributors - in particular - Case, Maciej and Andre' for their frequently 
interesting contributions. 
 
Bruce in Toronto  
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